
ISM/PRN/035/2019-20        28
th

 July 2019 

Circular to Parents of Afternoon Section (STD I to IV) 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

In continuation to the meeting held on 16
th

 May 2019 with the parents of the Primary Section 

Afternoon Shift (STD I to IV) regarding the new school timing, the following timings are suggested 

based on the discussions held in the meeting.   

OPTION I  - 1.15 p.m. to 5.45 p.m. 

OPTION II  - 1.30 p.m. to 6.00 p.m. 

In this connection, the school management has decided to seek the opinion from the parents 

regarding the convenience on the above two options. We have developed an application to facilitate 

easy and effective feedback collection and can be accessed at:    

http://forms.ismoman.com/frm/forms/parents-opinion-on-afternoon-shift-timing  

You are requested to submit the feedback only once against the GR No. of your ward. In case of 

multiple entries, the previous entries would get erased and the last entry would only be accounted 

for the feedback.  You are requested to give your valuable feedback latest by 5.00 p.m. on 1
st
 

August 2019 after which the link will be de activated. 

The new timing based on the Parent’s Feedback would be in effect from 1
st
 September 2019 and 

would be communicated to all parents well in advance.  

Please note that all data collected will only be used for internal purposes. 

With warm regards, 

 
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal  

 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT    

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 
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